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This year seems to be passing by so quickly and I can’t believe we 
are already in March. As always, the children (and staff) are all 
working incredibly hard and it is lovely to see the children’s learning 
on displays around school, in their books and when I am in classes. 
What is really lovely though is when I chat to the children and their 
enthusiasm for learning shines through or when they have been 
inspired to go away and do some extra learning at home and bring it 
in to share with us all at school.  
This half term is also very busy in terms of events that we have on 
so I thought it might be helpful to share these with you below: 
   

‘Bewsey’ World Book Day - Monday 10th March  

Comic Relief - Friday 14th March  

Lots of Socks - Friday 21st March  

Mother’s Day sale - Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th March 

Elton day - Tuesday 25th March 

Easter Bingo - Monday 31st March  

Parent’s Evening Topaz, Amethyst, Emerald, Silver & Gold- 

Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd April  

Easter Bonnet Competition - Thursday 3rd April 

School breaks up - Friday 4th April at 1pm 
There will be no afternoon nursery or Little Links 

 
School re-opens opens -Tuesday 22nd April 

 
Parent’s Evening for the rest of the school- 

Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th April  

Thursday 24th April – school will finish at 3.15pm for all classes due 
to parent’s evening  

Additional information about these events will follow. 

 
 
 
 

WE NEED YOU! 

We are opening up nominations for the 
election of a new parent governor to join 
our Governing Body for a four-year 
period. This is an exciting opportunity for 
a parent/carer to be fully involved in 
school life and to support us in ensuring 
the best outcomes for all of our children.  

A message will be sent via School Ping on 
Monday 10th March with further 
information. If anyone is interested in 
nominating someone or would like further 
information about this role, please speak 
to the school office.  

 

BOOK SIGNING  

Please don’t forget our visiting author, 
Sean Perkins, will be selling signed copies 
of his books on Monday 10th March after 
school. 

 

Spring Dates 
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Stars of the week 

Nursery - Aween                Nursery - Hadi 

Red - Laura                             Orange - Fatima D 

Yellow - Geralt                Green -  Jairus 

Blue -  Erik                               Purple - Ravar 

Silver - Archie                         Gold - Bryce 

Diamond - Leo                        Jade - Suzi 

Ruby - Lincoln                        Sapphire - Lucas & Darcy 

Topaz - Samuel                 Opal - Curtis 

Emerald - Evan                       Amethyst - Nate 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award 

 

Tyler - Amethyst 

Lexi - Amethyst  

 

Well done! 

 

Polite Reminders 

 

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one 
parent of every child needs to be accessing 
SchoolPing on a regular basis. Please ensure you 
Check the ‘My Message’ tab as well as ‘School 
News’. Individual/class/group messages are 
found there.  

 

Parent Pay - School is now cashless, payments 
for trips, snacks etc. need to be made via 
ParentPay. Snack payments MUST be paid by 
Monday at 8:30am for the child to receive 
school snack for the week. 

 

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. 
Children should be in their classrooms ready to 
start learning by this time. 

 

Little Links - please remember to complete a 
registration form before your child attends little 
links (before or after school) even if they are 
only going to be attending once. The forms are 
available at the office, thank you. 

 

 

 

Attendance 
From 24.02.25 – 28.02.25 

Class  

Orange 83.8% 

Red 90.5% 

Silver 95% 

Blue 98% 

Green 91% 

Purple 94.1% 

Yellow 95.2% 

Amethyst 94.6% 

Diamond 96.2% 

Emerald 91.2% 

Gold 91.5% 

Jade 93% 

Opal 100% 

Ruby 97.2% 

Sapphire 98% 

Topaz 95.9% 

Totals 95% 
 

 

 

It’s Blue class again in Early 
Years and Key Stage 1! (Fifth 
week on the run). 
Congratulations to Opal class 
too with a perfect 100% - 
something to be proud of. We 
are green which means our 
attendance is in line with 
other primary schools – so a 
good first week back. 

Attendance Update from 
the Local Authority 

The link below will take you to 
the LA updated webpage with 
information about penalty 
notices. There have been 
changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

